
From: Foster, Grant  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 12:00 PM 
To: 'Ledell Gmail' <ledell.zellers@gmail.com>; Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Brothers 3 Patio 

 

Hi, Ledell and Heather. 
 
I wanted to share my support for the conditional use application from Brothers 3 for an 
outdoor patio that is on the PC agenda this evening. I have not received emails of support for 
this request and have received any concerns. This establishment is valued by the 
surrounding neighborhood and the proposed patio will be a significant improvement over the 
current conditions. Please pass on to to the rest of the commission. Thanks! 
 
Grant Foster 
District 15 Alder 
Madison Common Council 
608-285-2519 
 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/ 
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